General Meeting was called to order by Pres. John Siciliano at 8:10 P.M.
· Treasurer's Report distributed - voted on and accepted as read…
· Large expenses discussed, uniforms/balls/umps…
· Uniforms & equipment $23K to start year…
· Balls alone $7K expense
· Kathy P - concession going well, coverage etc; less games, less people, less sales.
· Discussion on long list of “legal” bats.
· Directors gave brief updates.
· Director reports: 
· Skeeter (Majors) - 
· Joe (Minors) - 
· Rich (Safety Officer) - 
· Scott (Purchasing Agent) - 
· Bob C (Secretary) - kids still swinging bats outside dugouts, and coaches still catching pitchers; “Thank You” letters being sent out
· Gary (Player Agent) - to get rosters to Little League Intl electronically
· John Cannavo (VP) - 
· Tim H (Umpire in Chief – Minors) – Jr. umps doing well, paid by check issue discussion
· Jackie (Fundraising) - 
· Major League Mgr P. Anderson looking to warm up pitchers in foul territory with spotter (during game).
· Major League Mgr P Anderson request Board to review playoff structure, wants top 3 in each div
· Batting cage reminders - wear helmets. 
· Team Parent Director Maria needs labels for photographer.
· Discussed putting pitch counts on website.
· Reminders for league directors - make sure things put away and containers locked up; league to install cage in container at West Side for mower due to recent thefts.
· Building Inspector due 12 yrs late for concession stand final approval.
· To look into Community scoreboard, not working now.
· John S to meet with Park Dept again - to pay additional $500 in user fees for Farm Div.
· Conflict to be resolved pertaining to 2011 - waived user fees; Park Dept having memory issues; Ron H claims last year was waived
· All Stars discussion.
· Webmaster Mike P - a lot of lost and found on web

General Meeting adjourned 9:05 P.M.
Respectfully submitted, 
Bob Couto, Secretary
